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At just 5 weeks, Bill and Kelli Norwood’s new 
daughter, Ella Maree; was diagnosed with 

Neuroblastoma.  She had surgery and the doctors are 
confident they were able to remove all of the tumor.  

However, insurance coverage is limited, and hospital 
bills are high.

Therefore, a benefit event is being held August 29, 
2009 at Casner Ranch in Temecula, CA.

The benefit will consist of a horse show, live auction of 
donated items and a BBQ dinner and drinks.

To send a tax-deductible monetary donation, please note
Ella Norwood in subject line and send to:
Rebecca Goss Boo-Yah Foundation 
8787 Flower Road
Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91730
www.BeccaBoo-Yaah.org

For questions, contact Lisa Hernandez at
(760) 931-3244 (daytime) or (760) 732-3002  (evenings)

or 
Lois Hastings (951) 852-1945

       

To contribute items or services 
for the auction, contact:

Norwood Benefit
c/o Lisa Hernandez
4208 Conquistador

Oceanside, CA 92056

The Norwood Family

The Ella Norwood

Benefit Horse 
Show


